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VOSE SUMMER READING

8 days until Vose Summer Reading 2022 begins.

Have you signed up yet? There will be weekly craft

kits, special Saturday events, and lots of books at

the library to read. Call (785-4733) or stop by the

library to learn more.  (pictured are the bicycles

generously donated by Union Masonic Lodge #31).



New StoryWalk® Book

Take a walk on the Nature Trail/StoryWalk® and

read our newest story, Halfway Wild, written by

Laura Freudig and illustrated by Kevin M. Barry!



TECH TUESDAY

Phone, tablet, or laptop questions? Come to

Tech Tuesday!

Tuesday, July 5th  is our next Tech Tuesday

from 6-8pm.  We're here to help with your

technology.  Bring along your questions,

devices, and concerns.

Give us a call (207-785-4733) or email

(librarian@voselibrary.org) in advance so

we'll be sure to have the right resources on

hand.



FREE PASS TO THE CENTER FOR

MAINE CONTEMPORARY ART

The Center for Maine Contemporary Art has

partnered with us in order to offer Vose patrons a

chance to visit their establishment in Rockland,

Maine. We have a single pass for two adults

(children under 18 are always free). This is a

physical pass - no electronic passes available. The

CMCA has a  Maker Space and is open Wednesday

through Saturday from 10-5pm and Sundays from

12-5pm. Plan your visit now and give us a call

207-785-4733, email us

(librarian@voselibrary.org) or stop by to check on

availability.

https://cmcanow.org/
mailto:librarian@voselibrary.org


FREE PASSES

Are you interested in visiting the Coastal Maine

Botanical Gardens in Boothbay Harbor? Well,

we’ve got passes for you. With its mission to

inspire meaningful connections among people,

plants, and nature through horticulture,

education, and research, these passes will bring

joy, curiosity and your senses to a whole new level.

Just give us a call (207-785-4733) or email:

librarian@voselibrary.org and let us know the day

you would like to visit along with the half-hour

time slot (times begin at 9:00 AM and the last one

is at 3:30 PM) you’d like. Though you need to

choose an admission time, these passes allow you

to remain at the Botanical Gardens up ‘til closing.

Two adult passes are available + any number of

your children/grandchildren under the age of 18

for each calendar day during the summer of 2022.

We can email you the tickets or print them here at

Vose and have them ready for you. We hope you’ll

take advantage of this amazing experience!

https://voselibrary.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=60f064bf82eacd4a7923173bb&id=e25304f7aa&e=6a20b6f6d6
https://voselibrary.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=60f064bf82eacd4a7923173bb&id=e25304f7aa&e=6a20b6f6d6


THE LIBRARY WILL BE CLOSED ON

SATURDAY JULY 2ND FOR THE 4TH

OF JULY WEEKEND.



FACE MASKS

Wearing masks is now optional for everyone at

Vose Library.

REGULAR HOURS AT VOSE

Tuesday 10-6pm

Wednesday 10-3pm

Friday 10-6pm

Saturday 9-noon


